
Your student is invited to attend a travel night 
meeting to learn about the upcoming student travel 
opportunities for 2020 and 2021. Please come to this 
informational meeting to hear all the details 
including the destinations, itineraries, high 
school/college credit options, and cost. Enrollment 
will be open at the end of the meeting.  

Destinations include: London and Paris (June 2020), 
the Galapagos (June 2020), and STEM in London 
(June 2021)! 

This meeting will be held on Monday, August 19th at 
6:00pm in LMS Cafeteria. There are limited spots on 
these trips but we would love to have you attend this 
meeting to learn more about this exciting 

opportunity!  Please click to RSVP  by 

August 19th to confirm your spot at the meeting!  

Contact Sarah baker 
(sarahbaker@madisoncity.k12.al.us) or Lori Shrode 
(lsgene99@msn.com) with any questions.  
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